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D A R E  T O  D R E A M  &  A C T  T O  
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1 8 5 7  T O  2 0 1 8  

Eden Public School Respect                           

Responsibility                         

Resilience             

Term 3, Week 3 

August 7th 2018 

 

Education Week – Celebrate with Us – Thursday 9th August 
This week is Education Week and to celebrate, we will be having open classrooms, a special assembly and a sausage 
sizzle on Thursday. Classrooms will be open from 10:20am, with the assembly starting at 10:50am and the sausage 
sizzle being ready 11:30am. Please make sure your child has returned their note regarding the Education Week 
sausage sizzle. 
SCLC Performing Arts Festival 
Tonight at 7pm, students from our school will be performing in the Combined Choir and in two items to showcase the 
music programs at Eden PS. Tickets, $15 each, will be available for pre-purchase online via the “TryBooking” 
website (www.trybooking.com) or at the door tonight. 
Students who are performing, will be required to be at the Bega Civic Centre by 6:30pm, ready for the festival to 
begin at 7pm. Performing students must wear their full school uniform to this event. All students must get their name 
marked off by Mrs Bool, or another EPS teacher, on arrival and departure. I would personally like to wish all the 
students the best of luck, but most of all for them to enjoy the performance. 
School Uniforms 
A few students have started wearing casual clothes, including caps, to school. Please be aware that this trend does not 
represent the school’s uniform policy. The Eden Public School uniform includes: a blue school polo shirt, grey shorts 
or pants, girls may also wear a check tunic/shorts or pants, and a bucket hat. A blue jumper, hoodie or wind jacket is 
advisable in the cooler months. These items can be purchased from the P&C. Remember, wearing a school uniform 
enables a child to feel a part of the school and more comfortable with fellow pupils. Our aim is to develop spirit and 
pride in the school as part of the Eden Community. Thank you for your support with this matter.  

 
 
SUPA Club, an exciting lunchtime group for Years 5 & 6 will start in the Library at lunchtime, on Friday August 24th. 
Scripture teachers Mr Dixon and Captain Ray (Flint) and another female leader will lead SUPA Club (Scripture Union 
Primary Age Group). Possible activities include games, activities, skits, quizzes, Bible stories, singing and craft. 
Attendance is voluntary and students will need to bring a signed permission note. (Information that is more detailed is 
provided in the permission note.) Permission notes can be obtained from the front office. 

Have a wonderful week, 
Simon Taylor 
For  
Tanja Vogt 
Principal 

 

http://www.trybooking.com/
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“I know my doubles, so I could see 

quickly that 4 and 4 makes 8, plus 1 

more makes 9.” Jack Weber 

 

“This is a 10 frame so if it was full it 

would have 10 dots. But there is 1 

missing so 10 take-away 1 equals 9.”  

Lincoln Pearson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ivy, Jack, Lincoln, Phoenix and Keira are all 
smiles after doing their Dot Talk! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

EARLY ACTION FOR SUCCESS 
Mardi Porter 

 
What are numbers? 

Number talks are short daily routines that help students to develop strong number sense. As a result of these 
daily number talks, the students in KP have grown in their understanding of how numbers work, what they 
mean, and how they relate to one another and to the world around us. 

Dot card talks are just one example of these short daily number routines and they are always a hit in KP! This 
routine involves students being given a quick glimpse of the dot card. They are then asked how many dots 
they saw and how they came up with that solution. Students use a wide variety of strategies such as 
subitisings (seeing groups of numbers without counting), doubles, friends of 10 skip-counting and known 
number combinations. 

Below is an example of one of our recent dot talks and the clever solutions that the students in KP came up 
with. 

“5 plus 4 is a sum I know. The answer is 9. It would be the 

same if you added 4 plus 5. It doesn’t matter which order you 

put the numbers in, the answer is always the same.” 

Keira Haenig 

“I counted by 2s. 2, 4, 6, 8 plus 1 more makes 9.”  

Phoenix Dalton 

“I saw 2 groups of 4 plus an extra one. It makes 9 altogether.”  

Ivy Timms 
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Wednesday Raffle Week 5 
KM     Linda Cunning 
KP      Mel Page 
1C       Penny Strickland 
1D      Bree O’Brien 
2B     Shell Banks 
2E      Jarod Addinsall 
3E 3/4M     Di McCamish 
3/4K    Krista Dodsworth 
4C      Cyndi Douglas 
5E       Julie McDonald 
5C      Cyndi Douglas 
5/6H   Amber Seckold 
6L        Bronwyn Farrell 

 

Wednesday Raffle Week 3 
KM     Elissa McCabe    
KP       Alexis Timms 
1C       Jenny Wills   
1D       Lauren Woods  
2B       Emma Bolton 
2E        Robin Bawden 
3E 3/4M    Nicole Brown 
3/4K      Janifer Hutchinson 
4C         Lauren Woods 
5E         Kylie Cunning   
5C         Natalie Deahm 
5/6H     Melina Caldwell 
6L         Bec Johnston    

 

Wednesday raffle roster 

Wednesday Raffle Week 4 
KM    Sarah Giggins    
KP      Helen Haenig 
1C       Penny Stewart 
1D       Debbie Herron 
2B       Tiona Leigh 
2E        Allisha Wilkinson 
3E 3/4M     Elissa McCabe 
3/4K      Jarod Addinsall 
4C         Mia Maze 
5E         Narissa Dunne 
5C         Lana Wills 
5/6H     Cassie Schofield 
6L         Allisha Wilkinson 

 

STAGE 3 RAFFLE  

DON’T FORGET to buy your RAFFLE TICKETS. 
ONLY TWO WEEKS LEFT!!! 

$2 a ticket or 3 for $5. Extra tickets available at the 
office. 
The raffle will be drawn on the 31st of August. 
Over $2000 worth of prizes donated by our community. 
1st Prize: Sapphire Valley Caravan Park 
Voucher. 7 nights for a family of 6 in a bungalow 
valued at $1050! 
Then in no particular order……… please select from: 
• $20 Voucher from Finny’s by the Wharf Eden 
• $50 Voucher from Waterfront Café Merimbula 
• $20 Voucher from Hiraani Spirit Pambula 
• $60 Dinner Voucher from Ollie Masons Eden 
• $20 Voucher from Sprout Eden 
• $50 Bathing Elixir from Eden Spa & Beauty 
• Replica Socceroos Soccer Ball (World Cup 2018) from Sports 
Power 
• $60 Backpack from Mark Anthony’s Menswear 
• $50 Backpack from Mark Anthony’s Menswear 
• Signed Football from South Sydney Rabbitohs 
• Car Detailing Kit from Nolans Eden 
• $113 Combo Pack from Eden Killer Whale Museum 
• Trailer load of wood from Mark Hetherington 
• $50 Back pack from Merimbula Surf shop 
• $60 Back Pack from Merimbula Surf Shop 
• $80 Super Beach Towel from Merimbula Surf Shop 
• Boat Cleaning Kit from Eden Slipways 
• Wooden Tree Décor from Eden Discount Shop 
• LED Branch Birch from Eden Discount Shop 
• $50 Voucher from Mitre 10 
• Assorted Fishing tackle from Joseph Stranieri 
• Crab net from Joseph Stranieri 
• Ashes Cup replica & 2 Australian caps 
• 2 x Family passes from Eden Marine Discovery Centre 
 

https://www.facebook.com/EdenPSNSW/photos/a.389569187833137.1073741829.386588371464552/1640765686046808/?type=3


 

 

 
Another successful week for Mathletics at Eden Public! Congratulations to the 4 
students who achieved their Silver Certificates and the 21 students who achieved their 
Bronze Certificates last week. Well done everyone! Remember to get a Silver 
certificate you must get four Bronze certificates. Bronze certificates are earned by 
getting 1000 points in a week (Monday morning to Sunday night), about 5-10 
activities in total. Just check the rocket ship to see your weekly progress. 

Congratulations also goes to 2E who were last week’s leading class with 5 
certificates. Second place goes to 4C (2), with equal third place to 1D (1), 3E (1), 5C 
(1) and 1C (1). Just remember students have full 24hr access to Mathletics on the 
Internet. 

Simon Taylor 

 
 
 
  

Mathletics 
Simon Taylor 

   School news–What’s on 
 

August 
Tuesday   7th            SCLC Performance Bega 

Thursday  9th         Education Week Assembly 

Wednesday 15th       K-2 Athletics Carnival 

Wednesday 22nd       Book Parade and Book Fair 

Wednesday 29th        2019 Kinder Transition 9.30am 

Friday   31ST            Whole School Assembly 

SEPTEMBER 
Friday 14th                      PBL Mufti Day 

Monday 17th              Stage 2 Edrom Lodge 

Monday 24th              Stage 3 Canberra 

 

There are a lot of jumpers 
in lost and found 
WITHOUT names on 
them. If you have lost a 
jumper please see the 
ladies in the office. 

Please put your child’s 
name on their school 
uniforms as it would 
make it easier to find the 
owner. 
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Athletics Carnival 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL BANKING 

REMINDER SCHOOL BANKING IS 
DONE ON A TUESDAY. 

BANK BOOKS TO BE DROPPED OFF 
AT THE OFFICE AND PICKED UP ON 
WEDNESDAY FROM THE OFFICE. 

Congratulations to our winning house Boyd! It was fantastic to see such a large number of students 
competing in so many events. The sportsmanship and level of competition is a tribute to the students of 
Eden Public School. Well done to everyone who competed. Extra congratulations go to our age 
champions: Boady Dunne (Junior Boy), Jayde Jackson (Junior Girl), Seth Cheer (11Year Boy), Maeve 
Donaldson (11Year Girl), Ashton Flint (Senior Boy), Nikeysha Landsborough (Senior Girl). 
Thank you to all the parents who attended the carnival and cheered on the students. A special thank 
you is given to the staff who worked tirelessly on the many jobs required to make the carnival come 
together and the parents who either assisted or offered to assist during the carnival. Thank you is also 
given to the P&C who operated the canteen on the day. 

 Mr Taylor 

 

P&C NEWS 
 Wednesday Raffle takings from the 15th August will 
be donated to Rural Aids “Buy a Bale” campaign on 
behalf of the school! More information can be found 
here-www.buyabale.com.au 
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